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Come join DVS as we do a little clean up of memorial plaques around the
Bataan Memorial Building.

Bring some rags and brass-cleaning products.
DVS will be grilling burgers and hot dogs!

Bataan Memorial Building BBQ/Cleanup Day
Saturday, May 20
10a.m.—1p.m.

Bataan Memorial Building
Downtown Santa Fe (400 Don Gaspar Ave.)

The New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services is seeking volunteers
to help us refurbish plagues around the Bataan Memorial Building that
honor the 1,800 New Mexico National Guardsmen WWII POWs
who valiantly defended the Bataan Peninsula.

Please bring:
@ “Brasso” or other brass cleaning products

e Applicator/buffing cloths

For more information:
DVS State Benefits Division Director Edward Mendez
edward.mendez@dvs.nm.gov or (505) 382-3760




